Belle Wood

From: Rachel Visger <rachelvisger@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 1:04 PM

To: BCPUD

Subject: Fwd: Tacherra Ranch Emergency RV Trailer Park Project
Hey there!

As per below, I am in support of the housing project.

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Rachel Visger <rachelvisger@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, 31 May 2023 at 12:53

Subject: Tacherra Ranch Emergency RV Trailer Park Project
To: <DRodoni@marincounty.org>

Hi there,

I wanted to voice my support of the emergency housing project for the people currently occupying the Tacherra
Ranch.

After seeing Suzy's cry for help and reading the report, I am heartbroken that there are people in our community
who would oppose this project. I understand also, that most of the people in opposition are those who own their
~ own homes. I am a renter, | am housing insecure, and yet I am fortunate to have a roof over my head, safe water
to drink and sanitary bathroom facilities. This is a basic human need, and should be provided to the 50 people
living at this property.

I also want to acknowledge the project proposed would be on precious wetlands, and that I am not completely
informed of the impact this would have. Being in my late thirties, it is an unfortunate reality that my generation
has inherited a multitude of climate problems from previous generations. I do respect and appreciate the elders
of our town trying to preserve the wetlands. However, I think it is really important that we consider the
wellbeing of the 50 people living in unsafe conditions, and ask ourselves as a community if, and I quote from an
email sent by Dean Hart (who I'm sure is a homeowner) 'from a financial perspective, the cost of temporarily
moving these folks out of the current illegal substandard conditions to other County housing closer to county
services' really is the most humane treatment, or is rather a way to remove these people from their only home to
some far off place where we don't have to look at it?

Again, T am in favor of the emergency permit for housing this community of people.

Warmly,
Rachel



